
SOUT ·StERN -----
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

October 5-9, 1981 

'Octohe·r 5 

7:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 6 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 7 

9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, October 8 

9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

6:30 p.m. 

Friday, October 9 

No scheduled activities 

NOTICES: 

IX, 6 

Parent-Teacher Night. Ruby Reid Child Care 
Center. All seminary parents with pre-
school children are invited to hear Mr. 
Clyde Evely from Project Enlightenment. 

Social Committee meeting. Women's Dorm. 
All interested students are invited. 

Chapel: Page Lectures. Dean Walter 
Brueggemann, Professor of 0. T., Eden 
Theological Seminary. 

Student Council Elections. Vote in the 
Commons Room, Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: Page Lectures. Concluding lecture 
by Dr. Brueggemann. 

Student Council e.lections. Vote in the 
Commons Room, Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: Special lecture by Dr. Harry 
Blamires of Oxford, England, Fellow to 
C. S. Lewis. 

Dinner for Florida students and spouses. 
Cafeteria. See notice. 

HEBREW READING For all students who have completed one year 
GROUP·: of Hebrew study, a Hebrew ·Reading Group will 

be meeting on Thursdays at 5:00 p.m. This 
week's meeting ·is in the Group Study room on the third floor of the library. 
The aim of the group is to practice the vocalization of the Hebrew text. All 
interested students are invited. The reading group is sponsored by the Society 
for the Study of Northwest Semitic Languages and Civilizations at Southeastern. 
For more information contact Steve Andrews at 556-2780. 

FLEA MARKET II: The second seminary Flea Market will be held 
this Saturday, October 3 from 8:30-3:00 on 

the corner of Stadium and Rock Spring Road. Baked goods, rummage and crafts 
will be sold. A limited number of tables is available. Participants with 
personal tables may wish to bring the.se. 

FLORIDA STUDENTS All Florida students and their spouses are 
DINNER: invited to be the guests of Florida Baptists 

at a dinner on Thursday, October 8 at 6:30 p.m. 
in the seminary cafeteria. Dr. Bill Hickem from the Florida Baptist Convention 
will be present. Please notify the Registrar's office or Robbie Best at 
556-2626 by October 7 if you plan to attend. 

(OVER) 



DEADLINES FOR 
INCOMPLETES: 

Students with incomplete grades for the 
spring semester or for summer school must 
remove these by Friday, October 9. 

BODY CONDITIONING The aerobics and body conditioning classes 
CLASS OPENINGS: meeting on Mondays and Thursdays still have 

a few openings. Seminary women interested in 
jo1.ning one of these classes should contact Ann Vincent this week (556-2546). 

STUDENT VESPER The first vesper service will be held on 
SERVICE: Thursday, October 8th from 7:00-8:00 p.m. in 

Appleby Chapel. Special music will be by 
Sandra Clark and Keith Bradsher will be speaking. All members of the seminary 
(and their families) are encouraged to share in this time of prayer and 
inspiration. For more information contact Kenneth Tucker - Bostwick 35 or 
at 556-6270. 
YOUTH NEWS: The film "Just Before Eve" will be shown 

Saturday, October 10 at 2 p.m. in the AV 
room on second floor of the library. All seminary youth, ages 13-19, are 
invited. We will go out for refreshments after our discussion. Also, the 
seminary youth group is meeting Monday, October 5 at 7 p.m. in Mackie Hall to 
discuss upcoming events. For additional information phone 1 Wayne or Mary Bowen 
at 556-6405. 

COURSEWORK PAPERS: Student papers from the following classes 
are in the Dean's office. Please pick them 

up within the next two weeks. Dr. Conrad Johnston - M4025, The Objectives of 
Preaching (Summer, 1981). Dr. Dwight Cumbee - M432ls, Psychology of Religion 
(Summer, 1981). Dr. Albert Meiburg - M4340, sp·ecial Problems in Pastoral Care: 
Pastoral Care and the Aging (Spring, 1981). 

VIRGINIA CLUB 
COVERED DISH DINNER: 

The Virginia Club will be sponsoring a covered 
dish dinner, Thursday, October 15 at 5:30 p.m. 
in the Bethea Room. Bring food and beverage; 

dessert provided. Students, spouses and children are invited. Contact Vicki 
White (switchboard) concerning the type of food you are bringing. 

SENIQR CLASS: There will be a Senior Class meeting on 
Thursday, October 15 at 10:30 a.m. (after 

chapel) in the seminary cafeteria (dining room #2). All December, 1981 
and May, 1982 graduates are encouraged to attend. 

BRASS ENSEMBLE 
CONCERT: 

cordially invited. 

The Southeastern Brass Ensemble will present 
a concert on Friday, October 30 at 10:00 a.m. 
in Appleby Chapel. The seminary family is 

HOME MISSION BOARD Jerry Scruggs, Associate Director, Missionary 
REPRESENTATIVE: Personnel Dept. of the Home Mission Board 

will be on campus for group appointments on 
Tuesday, October 13 and Wednesday morning October 14. Please sign up with 
Phyllis Jackson, FIM Office, Broyhill Hall. 
FOREIGN MISSION BOARD 
RECEPTION: 

Norman Burnes will be hosting a reception 
the Great Room of Broyhill Hall on October 
(Tuesday evening) beginning at 7:30 p.m. 

This invitation is to anyone interested in meeting Mr. Burnes or having an 
interest in the Foreign Mission Board. Mr. Norman Burnes will be conducting 
personal interviews on October 15th and 16th. Please sign up with Phyllis 
Jackson in FIM, Broyhill Hall for an interview time. 

DIRECTORY INFORMATION: Please turn in any changes that have taken 
place in address, phone number, or SEBTS 

box number to the Communications Office in Broyhill Hall or call ext. 270. 
This will help to assure that the Directory information is correct and current. 

STUDENTS ENROLLED 
IN. URBAN STUDIES: Students who were enrolled in the 1981 

Seminar on Urban Studies may pick up a copy 
of the Book of Rep~rts in the Faculty Secre-

taries office, second floor, Stealey Hall. 

Material. for the :ca:mp·us· ~Bu'lletin shou:lld re.ach the .Student A.ff airs of fi.ce· ·by 
.12· noon Wednesday. 
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